Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PART AND THE BERT SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE Part of Perry Hall Mulit-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

Tel: **01902 558544**

27th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

You and Me

On Friday 27^{th} March, Year 1 will be showcasing their learning from this term's topic, You and Me. It will start at 1.30pm and be in the KS1 hall.

Please come along and find out for yourselves. During the afternoon, you will get the opportunity to work alongside your child in a range of activities based on our creative curriculum topic e.g. weaving, cooking and art. Your children will also share with you what they have learnt over the term.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully

Year 1 Team